
T R A N S L A T I O N
October 26, 1998
CIRCULAR No. 21-98

General Manager

Dear General Manager:

Hereby, we would like to inform you on last October 14, we have adopted Rules No. 5-98 and 6-98 
of the Board of Directors of this Office, to apply the capital adequacy requirements, deductions to 
capital and weighing risk assets, as well as the credit limits provided for by the Banking Law.

For  your  convenience,  copies  of  the  above  Rules  will  be  available  at  the  Superintendency’s 
Receptionist Desk.

Best regards,

Carlos A. Vallarino R.
Superintendent
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